
MEETING OF PUBLIC SAFETY ADVISORY COMMITTEE
October 7, 2014

ROLL CALL:  The meeting of the Public Safety Advisory Committee was called to order
at 7:13p.m.  Present were Dr. Laura Kressler, Stan Zirkin, Mary Thomas, William James 
and Eunice Pierre.  City Liaisons Captain Kemp and Mary Johnson were present.  Matt 
Inzeo was absent and Cindy Comproni was an excused absence.

MINUTES:  The minutes were approved for the September 2, 2014 meeting.

OLD BUSINESS:  ARE YOU READY – Dr. Kressler said the Event was a big success.  
Dr. Kressler stated many PSAC members attended and was very well attended by 
citizens.   Some suggestions for the next Are You Ready Event included grouping 
information i.e. include TTY number, braille, animal companions and stand-up cards to 
reach out to more citizens.

Dr. Kressler said that GHI failed to mention on the Are You Ready Event Flyer that 
PSAC was a sponsor.  GHI apologized for the omission.  

EMERGENCY OPERATIONS PLAN – Discussion ensued concerning proposed 
changes to the Emergency Operations Plan.  Dr. Kressler will e-mail all suggestions to 
PSAC members.

NEW BUSINESS:  - No new business

NEXT MEETING:  The next PSAC meeting will be held on November 18, 2014.

ADJOURNMENT:  There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 8:13 p.m.


